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Comments: I believe the herd of wild horses should remain where they are, given their origin and longevity in that

area of our state.  The horses represent our historical past of when horses ran free and wild all over the United

States.  This herd is well known and many people, including myself, love to see them free and in the wild.  They

should not be removed for ranchers and cattle interests from outside of Arizona. They should not be captured

and "thinned out".  They should be protected by the State of Arizona and the Forest Service.  Additionally, the

state and forest service should be working together to find who is shooting and killing them. 


